G D GOENKA PUBLIC SCHOOL, ARRAH

NOTICE NO- 2024-25 / 039

DATE-09.09.2024

Dear Parents,

We would like to inform you that the extra classes, which have been
running for the past 40 days, will conclude on Monday, 9th
September 2024. There will be no further stay-back sessions, as we
are preparing for the half-yearly exams starting on 26th September.If
your child has any doubts in any subject, they can come and clear
them on Saturdays. Thank you for your understanding.

Regards,

Team GD Goenka Public School, Arrah
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